
 

 

 

 

      

 

 

  

       

        

 

             

               

   

    

 

 

Provider Network Notification  
2023 Memorial  Day Check Run  

May 5, 2023 

NOTICE:  

Due to the upcoming Memorial Day holiday on Monday, May 29, 2023, Aetna Better Health 

of Louisiana will adjust check run schedules to accommodate scheduled office closures as 

follows: 

There will be no check run on Monday May 29, 2023. Wednesday and Friday check runs for 

the holiday week will run per the routine schedule. The regular check run schedule will 

resume the following week. 

Questions and Support: 

For qu estions, please  contact  LAProvider@AETNA.com  or  call  1-855-242-0802 and follow  

the  prompts.  
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